From: anja saunders |

Sent: 21 November 2016 17:55

To: Planning and Public protection
!u!Jecl: !!i!!!!!!!!

Dear Evelyn Jones,

| saw a notice at the Shorts Garden’s entrance to Neal's Yard regarding application
2016/6181/P and tried to find it on your website to comment but it says it cannot be
found.

The previous application for this premise at 16 Neal's Yard 2016/5869/P has been
withdrawn and now it is impossible to see the plans for the new application.

| therefor offer my comments to you in an email.

The previous plans seems reasonable as they mostly extended the entrance to the
shop. If this is staying the same | do not have any problems but my worry is that new
plans will open the frontage further and thereby cause noise nuisance to the
residential premises surrounding it.

Over the past years many frontages have been opened in Neal's Yard. No 3, 2B, 1,
6, 8-10 and 12 have all been opened up. This has been causing accumulative impact
and in the summer months the noise coming up from this small yard is often
unbearable. There are therapy and educational premises on the first and second
floors which are affected and | am a resident and it definitely affects me.

| would object to further opening of the shop front of 16 Neal's Yard beyond the
entrance door.

Yours sincerely,

Anja Saunders
14 Nea’s Yard



